
Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time     October 22nd, 2023 

814 NE 85th Street, Seattle, WA 98115  | 206-524-8800 |reception@stcatherineparish.net 

Office Hours Monday-Friday  
8:30AM to 4:00PM  

 
 

If your family or friends are in a 
sacramental emergency 

(someone who is in imminent 
danger of dying and wishes to 
receive the sacraments) please 

call 206-524-8800 
If there is no answer, please call 

St. Benedict Parish Office:  
206-632-0843 

If it is past 4pm, or a weekend 
please use the emergency line: 

(206) 276 8085 
  

 
  Parish Staff 

 

Fr. Marc Powell  
Priest Administrator 
frmarc@stbens.net 

Raymond J. Poole  
Bookkeeper 
bookkeeper@st-c.org 

Sarah Lentz  
PAA Business Manager 
paa@st-c.org 

MJ Price  
Music & Liturgy  
m.price@st-c.org  

Anakaren Medina-Ayala  
Administrative Assistant  
reception@stcatherineparish.net 

Kim Burkhardt  
RCIA (Rite of Christian             
Initiation-Adults) 
rcia@st-c.org 

Glenn McMahon  
Facilities   
gmcmahon@stcatherineschool.net 

Olaf Valderrábano  
Evangelization and Faith          
Formation  
faithformation@st-c.org 





Evangelization and Faith Formation 

For information contact Olaf at faithformation@st-c.org 

Infant Baptism  
 

(for children younger than 6 years of age) 
Dates available for baptism at  

Saint Catherine of Siena  
(on Sundays at 9:30 am Mass):  

October 15, November 19, 2023 |  

January 21, April 21,  

May 19, June 16, 2024 

Dates available for baptism at  
Saint Benedict  

(on Sundays at 8:00 am Mass): 
November 5, 2023 | January 7,  

February 4, April 7, May 5, 2024 

RCIA: Did you know… 

1) That acƟve Catholics can “brush up” on their knowledge 
of the Catholic faith by aƩending RCIA? RCIA                     
(Rite of ChrisƟan IniƟaƟon of Adults) is a program for 
adults who are thinking of becoming Catholic. RCIA starts 
in the fall and conƟnues through to Easter. RCIA for St. 
Catherine’s and St. Benedict’s meets on Thursday        
evenings at 7:00 pm at St. Benedict’s parish center. If you 
want to aƩend at any Ɵme to “check it out,” you are   
welcome to aƩend. If you want to know upcoming topics, 
feel free to contact Kim Burkhardt at rcia@st-c.org or 
rcia@stbens.net . 

2) RCIA trivia quesƟon: Do you know when the church’s  
liturgical year starts? It starts with the first Sunday of  
Advent – so four weeks before Christmas. 

3) RCIA trivia quesƟon: Do know the liturgical colors of the 
church year?  Church banners, priest vestments, etc. are 
green during “Ordinary Time,” purple (varying shades of 
purple) during much of Advent and Lent, pink on the third 
weekend of Advent, white or gold on Christmas Day, 
white on Easter, red on the feast days of martyrs, etc. If 
you like your wardrobe to be color coordinated, be sure 
to watch for a Catholic calendar at mass in mid to late-
December for the coming year – these calendars tell you 
the liturgical color of the day for each day of the 
year. Advent, Christmas, Lent, Easter, and Pentecost are 
among the common Ɵmes/dates when some parishioners 
choose to dress in the liturgical color of the day. 

First Communion and First            
Reconciliation for Children. 

Sacramental preparation for First Reconcili-
ation and First Eucharist is open for children 
7 years of age and in the second grade, and 
for those in third - fifth grade who have not 

celebrated these sacraments. 

Registration is still open for the 2023-2024 
academic year. 

Please see the full schedule on our       
website. 

Our program is for the whole family and 
Mass attendance is expected 

Please register at the parish website:   
https://parish.stbens.net/first-sacraments 

Sacrament of Confirmation 

Are you a Senior in High School or a 

college student? 

If you have not celebrated your      

Confirmation, now is the time! 

Please contact Olaf at                     

faithformation@st-c.org  
for information on ways to be prepared 

for Confirmation. 



Mark your calendars! 

Next Senior Breakfast November 10th aŌer 
9:00AM Mass 

St C Holiday Bazaar November 18th and 19th! 

QuesƟons or to help contact KaƟe Fleming      
206-354-5161 or kjfleming1239@gmail.com 

Preschool & Kindergarten Applications 
 

Applications for Kindergarten and preschool for 
the 2024-2025 school year are now open! Current 
families/parish have priority status until Friday, 
November 3rd, and you must apply in order to   

reserve your child's spot.  
 

So if you are interested in preschool or             
Kindergarten for your child next school year, get 
the application in now! Applications open to the 

general public on Monday, November 6th. 
 

To apply, please log into your SchoolAdmin Parent 
Portal account. Click on “Apply for a new year” 
and fill out the Preschool or K application for the 

2024-2025 school year for your child. This         
includes a $100/child application fee, which will 
be applied to your registration fee at the time of 

full registration in February 2024. If you are new 
to St. Catherine, you can find the application here 
https://www.stcatherineschool.net/how-to-apply 

Once your application is received, we will confirm 
receipt and help move you through the next steps 

in the application process. 
If you have any questions about this process, 

please send them to Amanda at  
alucero@stcatherineschool.net 

St. Catherine Events/News 

 

Wednesday, November 1st 
 

· 9 am Mass at St. Catherine Parish 

· St. Catherine’s school will be     
aƩending 

UPCOMING FEAST DAYS 

  
CYO Basketball Registration Open 

 
Players grades 4th-8th are welcome to join our CYO 
Teams. Practices start at the beginning of November and 
last until early February, with league games over the   
weekends. More information and to register                     
visit: https://www.teamsideline.com/sites/seattlecyo/home.  

St. Vincent De Paul 
Needs Food 

Our parish St. Vincent 
De Paul conference 

needs specific items to 
re-stock our food pan-
try. If you are able to 

help, please leave 
food donaƟons in the 

wood box in the      
corner inside the front 

doors of the church. 
We can accept         

unopened,               
non-perishable items. 

Here is a list of the 
items we need the 

most: 

* Applesauce 

* Canned fruit 

* Cereal (dry boxed) 

* Spagheƫ/noodles 

* Breakfast bars 

* Jelly/jam 

* Crackers 

* Cake mixes 

* Canned chili 

* Hamburger helper 

* Pasta sauce 

* Muffin mix 

* Tea 

* Toilet paper 

* Toothpaste 

* Hand soap 

* Hand saniƟzer 



St. Catherine of Siena 
SATURDAY 

SUNDAY 

WEDNESDAY  

FRIDAY 

WEDNESDAY 
FRIDAY 9:30AM 

FRIDAY 
SATURDAY 

10AM —12PM 
3:30 — 4:30PM 

5PM 

*9:30AM 

9AM 

9AM 

*Livestream 
Available 

Parish AdministraƟon & Finance 

We have for you a small bio from our PAA:      
Sarah  Lentz comes to us with more than 
20 years in Business AdministraƟon and 

OperaƟons, primarily in nonprofits. She is 
Blackfoot, Cherokee, and SƟllaguamish, 

raised Urban NaƟve in SeaƩle.  

 

All phone messages for Fr. Marc will be 
routed through the office administraƟve 
assistants at each parish. AdministraƟve 
assistants will relay messages to Fr. Marc 

and he will respond to phone calls as soon 
as he is able. Please be advised that, due 
to the number of calls, it may take several 

days to return non-emergency,               
non-sacramental messages.                 

Office phone number 206-524-8800 

 

MJ will be out of office from October 30th 
to November 3rd. 

Worldwide Marriage Encouter 
 

For Married couples who wish to enhance their  
relationship, to again experience romance in their 

life, come to the Worldwide Marriage Encounter to 
be held at the Holy Rosary Church in                  

Edmonds, WA Nov. 3-5, 2023.  
 

Sign up today Apply at www.wwme.org Under 
APPLY scroll down to Holy Rosary at Edmonds. 
Fill out the application form, also the Application 
Fee. For more information or questions about the           

experience call 206-772-2344 and leave your name 
and number, I will return your call. 


